
Village of Hanover 
Special Meeting  
August 7,2019 

 
President Schaible called the meeting to order at 4:43 p.m. Roll was answered by L. 

Speer, D.Brotherton, L. Zigler, D. Tebeg, E. Murphy, B. Gable. 
Audience present T. Flack, S. Murphy, R.Coffey, D. Zigler, M. Klippert, J. Coffey, K. 

RAmirez, D. Wild, D.Griffin, M. Kuzniar, D. Goldman, K.Gable, S. Sullivan. 
L. Larsen and M. Larsen were also present to discuss their business ( Sulcanna CBD 

Hemp Seed ). They have requested and received zoning requirements by the Village of 
Hanover’s Zoning Board. They also talked about their plans to purchase The Factory from D. 
Goldman. The 2018 Farm Bill of Illinois opened up Hemp as agricultural in the state. L. Larsen 
explained his manufacturing needs and said The Factory building fits his needs to manufacture 
seeds and solvent extraction. The hemp they would be growing could be used by 
pharmaceuticals, perfume, soap, lotions, ect. L. Larsen also explained that hemp is not 
marijauna. Hemp plants do not contain the levels of THC that a marijauna plant has.  

The Village Board members were all in compliance with the Village Zoning 
Administration requirements. President Schaible and the board welcomed L. and M. Larsen to 
the community and all gave their support. 

B. Gable motioned to adjourn. D. Teberg seconded. Meeting adjourned at 5:18 p.m. 
 


